
June 2, 2010

President: Tom Savage  Treasurer: Elaine Schenk  Secretary:  Bob Graham
Chief Flying Instructor:  Pat Bindner  Field Operations: Tom Savage  Editor: Vacant

Call to order
At 19:40

Attendees
Brad Banville, Gert de Ruiter, Bob Graham, Ross MacEwan, Ray McSorley, Tom 
Savage,  Trevor Walbourne, Colin Winsor.

Treasurer’s Report
36 members have registered for 2010. 6 members paid their dues in May. The final 
balance was xxx.xx The report was approved by Colin Winsor, and seconded by Gert de 
Ruiter. 

President’s Report
Judging by the amount of member activity this year we should have a great Fun Fly.  We 
have been asked again this year to put on a static and flying show at the Pembroke 
Airport. Date for show will be August 21st.

Field Report
Everything appears to be ready for the Fun Fly, we might have to cut the grass if it gets 
much longer.
The red mower is broken and was sent to Pete's for repair.

Flight Training Report
No report



Old Business
a) Election of 150, 2011 Commitee

• Gert de Ruiter and Irvyn Groehl volunteered to be on the committee.

b) Clean-up prior to Fun Fly
• Need to setup Double Barbeque

c) Volunteers for FunFly
• Pick up of items from Elaine Schenk ( Rob or Colin)
• Sell 50/50 Tickets (Gert)
• Sell RaffleTickets (Gert)
• Transmitter Impound (Colin & Irvyn)
• Registrations (Colin & Irvyn)
• Cook hamburgers (Scott)
• Pick up 4 blocks and bags of ice (Gert)

New Business
a) Volunteers for Wings Commitee

• No action, postponed until Brian's return.

Discussion of any other Items
a) Field Etiquette Sheet

• Colin Winsor presented a draft and asked for input from members

Next Meeting
September 1, 7:30PM at the Petawawa Civic Centre

Meeting Adjourned
At 19:53.


	June 2, 2010
	Call to order
	Attendees
	Treasurer’s Report
	President’s Report
	Field Report
	Flight Training Report
	Old Business
	New Business
	Discussion of any other Items
	Next Meeting
	Meeting Adjourned


